
 

Announcements: 
 

  Baptism class will begin in June for those who desire to be baptized as followers of 
Jesus Christ with baptism on June 11th.  Please talk to Pastor Gerry if you have 
interest in either of these classes. 

   

  Wednesday, May 31st at 7:00pm – Finland Faith Family night. All are invited to 
come and join us for an evening of inspiring fireside worship and prayer. Bring your 
own blankets and chairs. 

 

  Guy’s Breakfast Saturday, June 3, 8:00-9:30am. “Men of Influence” Come for a PA 
Dutch breakfast. Hear about being “Men of Influence” by guest speaker Richard Grill 
and watch Rubik’s cube wiz Caleb Livezey with Dan Kratz. Sign-up in the Community 
Room. 

 

  Teachers are needed for the K-1 class, and an aide is needed for the Toddler class 
starting in June, please see Sherry Frederick if you are able to help. We are also in 
need of nursery volunteers, please contact Naomi Hawkins if you are able to help. 

 

  Finland has been asked if we would provide a Sunday school program at Boulder 
Woods campground again this summer.  We are looking for families or couples who 
are willing to come as helpers on Sundays from 10:00-10:45am Memorial Day 
weekend through Labor Day weekend.   If you have interest in being a part of this 
outreach please contact Rich & Rose Longacre.  Thanks for your consideration and 
please keep this ministry in your prayers as well. 

. 

 Dig Deeper groups will be on the 2nd and 4th Wednesday nights of the month 
 at 7:00pm. There will be a group for adults with children and adults 
 without children. We will utilize the Dig Deeper sheets to guide us in 
 prayer, study and worship. 
 

 Faith and Family Week VBS will take place the week of June 19th-23rd, with dinner 

provided from 6-6:30 PM each evening, and the program running from 6:45-8:45 

PM. Families with kids can register online at www.planetreg.com/finlandfamilyvbs 

Adults without kids can sign up in the Community Room. We will be having a blood 

drive on the last day of VBS Friday June 23 from  4:00pm – 8:00pm. To sign up please 

go to:  www.donor.giveapint.org/donor/schedules/drive schedule/38335  

 Care and Share volunteer day is Friday,  June 30th. Please contact Brenda Madrill if 

you are able to help. 

  Please make note – Pastor Kris will be taking his scheduled sabbatical from May 5 to  

June 2. During this time, any pastoral concerns and urgent matters should be 

directed to Pastor Gerry.   

 
   

 

Finland Mennonite Church 

Leading all into the presence of Jesus Christ 

 

 

At Finland Mennonite we gather to grow, nurture our faith  
at home and make disciples as we go. 

 

   Lead Pastor:  Kris Wint                                      Associate Pastor: Gerry Clemmer 
        pastorkriswint@comcast.net                                         pastorgerryclemmer@comcast.net 

 

Elders: Greg Ingram, Jeff Janton, Alan Kratz, Chad Landis,  

David Landis, Ken Paul & Marvin Reinford 

Church Office – 215-679-8980 

finlandmennonitechurch@comcast.net 

www.finlandmc.org 
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Welcome to Finland Mennonite Church 

Vol. LX1                                            May 21, 2017                                        No. 73 

Pre-service Prayer 8:10–8:20 am in the Prayer Room 
First Service 8:30 am - Second Service 11:00am 

Sunday School 9:45-10:30am 
Fellowship and refreshments 10:30-11:00am 

 
Nursery care is provided for children 3 years and under  

during both services & Sunday school, with a break for fellowship time. 
 

 

Order of Service 
 

Pre-service Reflections: A time to consider God's glory and prepare your heart for worship. 
 
 

Worship in Song (Please feel free to sit down during singing if you need to) 

Scripture - (ESV pew Bible page 376)                        1 Kings 15: 1-15 

Sermon – “Walking In Obedience”                            Noel Santiago 

Sharing Time and Prayer                         Ken Paul  

Benediction and Blessing        
         

 

Next Sunday's sermon: “Walking in Opposition” – 1 Kings 15:25-16:7 
 
 

 

                          * * * * * * * * * * 
 
 

This Week at Finland 
 

Tuesday, 7:15pm – Jason’s worship team practice 
Wednesday, 7:00pm – Dig Deeper Groups 
Wednesday, 7:00pm-8:30pm – Boys & Girls Club 
Wednesday, 7:00pm-8:45pm – Junior High 
Wednesday, 7:00-9:00pm – Senior High 
 
 
                                 

         
 Today Next Week 

Greeters Jeff & Jina Reinford (1st svc)  
Louise Kreider & Edna Fithen (2nd  svc) 

Rich & Rose Longacre (1st svc)  
Josh & Abby Rice (2nd  svc) 

Nursery Brenda Madrill & Hayley Wyble (1st /SS) 
Shirley Kiefer & Rose Longacre (2nd svc 

Naomi Hawkins & Sue Rice (1st /SS) 
Hannah Landis & Lydia Clemmer (2nd svc) 

Ushers Larry & Dee Dee Good (1st service) 
Tim & Mary Moyer (2nd service) 

Larry & Dee Dee Good (1st service) 
Tim & Mary Moyer (2nd service) 

Closing Gerry & Lydia Clemmer - May Gerry & Lydia Clemmer - May 

 

 

Sunday School Class Locations and Topics  
 

Nursery facilities - Last room on the right in the Community Room 

Toddlers (2-3 year olds) next to the Nursery 

Preschool (4-5 year olds) Room 102 first floor hallway 

Kindergarten & Grade 1 - Room 101 first floor hallway 

Grades 2 & 3 - Room 201 second floor hallway 

Grades 4 & 5 - Room 203 second floor hallway 

Middle School  - Room 202 second floor hallway 

High School  - Rooms 204 & 205 second floor hallway 

Post High - Classroom 3 behind coatroom 

Adult Classes: 

“D6 curriculum” - Classroom 1 in new hallway 

"Praying Circles Around Your Kids” - Classroom 2 behind coatroom 

“Membership Class”– G-3 in the gym 

Men's Class – “God Loves Us” G-2 in the gym 

Women's class – “God Still Moves Stones” - G-1 in the gym 

 

Last Week's Attendance & Offering 
                                           1st Service - 111                      2nd Service – 83  
                                                         
                                                               

*In lieu of passing an offering plate, if you came prepared to give, please 
 place your offering in the offering box located at the back of the sanctuary. 

 
**12% of our general offering this month will be 

 given to the following missions: 
MAMA/Worm Project 


